
From: 	 Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
To: 	 Sweetow, Scott D. (ATF); Michalic, Vivian B. (ATF) 
Sent: 	 7/25/2011 12:28:43 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Have you heard? 

Nope.1 	Unrelated 	And I don't read those blogs anyway. Thanks for looping us in. I hope all is well and let us know L._ 
if you need any practice painting. 

From: Sweetow, Scott D. (ATF) 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:43 AM 
To: Michalic, Mark (ODAG); Michalic, Vivian B. (ATF) 
Subject: Have you heard? 

Hey there Nippers. I saw a posting on one of the many internet blogs this AM covering the scandal de jeur and both of you were mentioned in 
connection with the ODAG gig (Mark) and former CoS for the Director (Viv). 

The posting Avast-ft the usual angry screed or whistieblower claim, but having been mentioned myself several times in most unflattering, way on 
these blogs it is not something I ever enjoy. 

ASAC Scott Sweetow, Atlanta Field Division 
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